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New Practitioners 

Workshop 
 

For those who were unable to 
make it during the live session 

on September 26thth, please see 
the link below for the latest 

webinar presentation on 
financial planning & loan 

repayment! 
 

Please click here. 

 

Save the Date! 
 

Recruitment Dinner  

Saturday, February 3rd 2024 
 Stockton Golf and Country Club 

 

 Tom & Andy Stout 1000  
Saturday, April 13th, 2024  

Woodbridge Golf Country Club 

 

2023 Whitney Family Endowed California 
Scholarship 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      Please join us in congratulating Ariel Wang! 

 
This $2,500 scholarship was established in 2014 to recognize a pharmacy student  
showing commitment to independent community practice in California after 
graduation and was presented at Alpha Psi’s 2023 Homecoming dinner.  

 
Happy Holidays! 

 
The Alpha Psi Foundation would 

like to thank everyone who 

contributed to making another 

successful year for the 

Foundation. The Foundation 

continues to grow and devote 

more time and resources to 

developing tomorrow’s leaders 

with your support.  We wish 

everyone a Merry Christmas and 

a Happy New Year!  
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 12-2023 
  
Dear Brothers, 
                                                                                                                      
The Alpha Psi ES&L Foundation is excited to announce the establishment of the Mortar and Pestle Society. This 
Society will consist of Alpha Psi alumni who have indicated their intent to leave a bequest as part of their estate 
plan in the amount of $25,000 or more to establish a scholarship. Once an alumnus notifies the Foundation of 
their intent, a gift agreement will be established that will indicate the name of the scholarship and what criteria 
will be used to grant the annual award. It is the goal of the Foundation to publish the names of the Founding 
Members of the Mortar and Pestel Society by the end of this year. 
 
For more information and to find out how to proceed please contact Board President Ed Larimer at 209-612-
0043 or by email (elarimer@hotmail.com). We look forward to your joining what we expect to be an elite 
group of alumni who chose to give back to the fraternity and school who contributed in an important manner 
to your career.  
 
 
Fraternally, 
 

Edward Larimer 

Ed Larimer, President 
Alpha Psi Foundation 
 
We have set a date of 12-31-2023 to receive bequest commitments in order be a Founding member of 
the Mortar and Pestle Society.   After that date,  a brother would be a member of the Society but would 
not be a founding member.   As a reminder,  all donations already made to the Foundation would count 
towards the $25,000 established. 

  
  
 

This past year,  we awarded 10 scholarships totaling $14,000 and hosted 5 courses and webinars along with 
Leadership programs for our new candidates and current collegiates along with travel grants to Grand 
Council.   It has been a year of great accomplishments. 

 

     

Newsletter Editor: 

Michelle Nguyen ‘22 

 

  

A Letter from the Foundation President: 
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